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T H E  S C H O O L  S T E M  T E C H N I C I A N

As said in the editorial, we want to promote the Use of Techné to support informal 
professional development and encourage professional discussion and debate.   

There were issues with people accessing it through Google Sites, and as such we 
have moved it to the SSERC website. You can access the Techné Homepage from the 
technician’s section of the website.

We would love technicians to read and contribute to the Techné site with anything you 
think would help others. Have you been keeping a secret recipe or method for efficient 
science prep, a handy hint for the technical department or are you and AV/IT wiz, with 
a vast array of knowledge, then drop off your ideas and share your knowledge with the 
wider technician community. 


